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Even though it is still cold and snowy we are beginning to prepare for the 

warm up and snow/water run off.  Vehicles and grey/blue bins need to be 

off the street to enable the grader and tractor to peel back the water run 

ways.  

Preparation and cooperation always ensures everything works as it should. 

The Cupar Community Hockey 

Tournament is Saturday, March 23. 

Registration is $20/player 

To enter a team please contact 

Brett @ 306-726-8120 

All teams must be registered by March 

22 

The Schedule will be provided to the 

team Captain. 

 

 

our ability to meet our obligation.  It is far 

easier to keep the payments current than 

trying to catch up on bills that are months 

behind.   

Payment arrangements are always welcome 

provided they are followed through on.  No 

notice is required when turning the water off 

when one is behind.   

any questions on assessments for those who 

receive them can Stop by the office and we 

will gladly help you understand them and talk 

you through them.   

Please note that water bills are 

due before the end of the month 

for the month they are issued.  

Failure to do so will result in an 

interruption in your water 

service with full payment due 

plus a $50 reconnect fee.  Please 

understand that the town pays 

for the water usage to Saskwater 

and delinquent payments hinder  

  

Assessment notices will be 

created and mailed out 

shortly.  If you have had a 

change in your residence that 

results in an assessment 

change you will receive a 

notice that outlines the 

change of value and taxed 

portion.  If nothing has 

changed you will not.  For  

  

People often say that 

motivation doesn’t 

last. Well, neither 

does bathing – that’s 

why we recommend it 

daily. 

Zig Ziglar 

 
A winter poem – “It is too cold!” The end. 

 

Water Bills Assessment Notices 

 

 



 

  

March 5 – Shrove Tuesday 
March 5 Shrove Tuesday we will be having 

Pancakes and Sausages from 11:30-1:00. 

Admission is $7.50  

Stay for the afternoon of games! 

March 7 - Speers  
March 7 Speers Funeral 

Home will have a 

presentation of preplanning 

from 11:30-1:30.   

There will be a free lunch for 

all who attend.     

July 2019 coming up 

July 1st Celebration right 
around the corner 
July 1st celebration are coming up fast!  We are already announcing there will be a car 

show! Watch for posters and registration requirements to begin the planning for a 

great day of fun!  Check out old and new cars in their finest! 

March 1st – Plus 50 

will be closed 

 

Thank you to 

everyone for all the 

participaction in our 

activities!!! 

 

If you or your group would 

like to host an event on July 

1st let us know!   

Discussions have begun 

about a possible football 

game and ball tournament; 

car show with BBQ and 

prizes; swimming and 

hopefully much more.   

Come down and let the office 

know if you want to create an 

event so we can add it to our 

agenda. 

March 2019 

Cupar Plus 50-upcoming 
events 

March 21 – Crib Tournament 
March 21 we will be hosting a Crib Tournament.  

Admission - $5.00 

Phone Joyce – 723-4791 OR 

Margaret – 723-4485 

 



 

  

Cupar Lions Ag Supper 

Cupar Library 

Thank you to everyone that 

attended and supported our Tea 

and Bake Sale February 16. We 

appreciate all those who made 

generous donations for the bake 

table and the penny trail. Thank 

you.  There was a wonderful 

turnout and an enjoyable 

afternoon.  

Next meeting will be March 7. 

Those interested in the library 

activities are welcome to attend.  

Don’t forget the Cupar Lion’s 18th Annual Ag Supper. 

April 6th at the Cupar Town Hall. 

$35/person. 

This is always a great time with amazing food and wonderful 

entertainment while supporting a worthy cause. 

Live and Silent Auction, Bar and live entertainment! 

Sure to be a night for fun! 

Spring is just around the 

corner…. I swear!  Everyone will 

be anxious to clean up their yard 

so we are reminding residents that 

we only pick up biodegradable 

bags.  We have them for sale and 

available at the office all year so 

make sure you are ready for all 

the treasures that appear from 

under the snow. 

Pet licenses are now due at 

the Town Office for the 

2019 calendar year.  

Neutered pets are a cost of 

$10 per animal and non-

neutered pets are $50 per 

animal.  Please visit our 

website to view the Pet 

Bylaw in its entirety and 

come into the office to get 

your tags. 

. 

Dog and Cats  

Spring Cleanup 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finding An Agent That’s Right For You 

✓ Keep anything that can burn at least three-feet away from heating 
equipment, like the furnace, fireplace, wood stove, or portable space 
heater. 

✓ Have a three-foot “kid-free zone” around open fires and space heaters. 
✓ Never use your oven to heat your home. 
✓ Have a qualified professional install stationary space heating equipment, 

water heaters or central heating equipment according to the local codes 
and manufacturer’s instructions. 

✓ Have heating equipment and chimneys cleaned and inspected every year 
by a qualified professional. 

✓ Remember to turn portable heaters off when leaving the room or going 
to bed. 

✓ Always use the right kind of fuel, specified by the manufacturer, for fuel 
burning space heaters. 

✓ Be sure all furnace controls and emergency shutoffs are in proper 
working condition. 

✓ Leave furnace repairs to qualified trades people. Do not attempt repairs 
yourself unless you are qualified. 

✓ Inspect the walls and ceiling near the furnace and along the chimney line. 
If the wall is hot or discoloured, additional pipe insulation or clearance 
may be required. 

✓ Check the flue pipe and pipe seams. Are they well supported, free of 
holes, and cracks? Soot along or around seams may be an indicator of a 
leak. Have a CO2 detector on every level of you dwelling and near your 
sleeping area.  

✓ Is the chimney solid, with cracks or loose bricks? All unused flue openings 
should be sealed with solid masonry. 

✓ Keep trash and other combustibles away from the heating system. 
 
Fire Chief Chris McLeod 

 

Fun Facts: 

• St Patricks Day is an Irish 

national holiday with banks, 

stores and businesses closing 

for the day. 

• Shamrocks are the national 

flower/emblem of Ireland. 

• Beer is one of the most widely 

consumed beverages on St. 

Patrick’s Day. 

• Legen says that each leaf of 

the clover has a meaning: 

Hope, Faith, Love and Luck. 

• Shamrocks shakes are very 

popular and tasty. 

• Your odds of finding a four-

leaf clover are about 1 in 

10,000. 

• The world’s shortest St. 

Patrick’s Day parade is held 

in an Irish village.  It lasts 

only 100 yards, between the 

village’s two pubs. 

A few Cold weather reminders from the Cupar Fire Department. 
Hopefully we will be seeing some warmer weather soon but until 
then please keep these tips in mind……..  

 

Dept... Fire 
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